Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
QUEZON CITY
Nueva Ecija Street, Bago Bantay, Quezon City

RUSH!

August 11, 2011

MEMORANDUM

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
District/Division Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary School Principals
Head Teachers/Teachers In-charge
Teachers Concerned

TRAINING ON ORGANIC VEGETABLE PRODUCTION
OR URBAN AGRICULTURE

1. Reproduced is a letter from Engr. Abelardo R. Bragas, Regional Executive Director,
Department of Agriculture, Regional Field Office No. 4-A (CALABARZON), Re:
“Conduct of Training on Organic Vegetable Production or Urban Agriculture”
on August 16-17, 2011 at the Department of Agriculture Regional Field Unit IV-A

t
Conference Room, 4"

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quzon City.

Special attention 1s invited to paragraph 2 of the said letter.

S

Floor, RMIC Building, Bureau of Plant Industry Compound,

3. School Principals are reminded to send only one representative of his/her respective

School.

4. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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CORAZON C.RUBIO, CESO VI

"Schools Division Superintendent

Sup./obierna thez
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> (OF 4, Republic of the Philippines
f s, %%, Deparment of Agriculture
2 g Regional Field Unit No. 4-A (CALABARZON)
t¥] Offica of the Regional Execurtive Director
g : i Reglanal Marketing and Infarmation Canter Building
BPFI Compound, Visayas Avenue
1898 Diliman, Quezon City

August 09, 2011

Dr. CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO V]
Officer In-Charge

Office of the Division Supetintendent
Quezon City

Dear Dr. Rubio:

In response to your letter request re: Conduct of training on Organic Vegetable
Production or Urban Agriculture for NCR, we  would like to inform you that the
schedule of training will be held on August 16 -17, 2011; 8am -5pm at the Department of
Agriculture Regional Field Unit IV-A (DA-RFU IV-A) Conference Room, 4% Floor,
RMIC Building, Bureau of Plant Industry Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon

City.

In this regard, we are requesting one participant per school of one hundred forty nine
schools in Quezon City preferably principal or EPP teacher to attend the said live out
training. Meals and snacks will be shouldered by the DA RFU IV-A.

For confirmation, please coordinate with Ms. Rosalinda Alonzosana / Teresita Sidamon
Cell nos. 09182523977 / 09097766157 or telephone no. (02) 9283919.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,
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